
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 10th November 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been writing 

up the facts they researched and creating 

pictures and captions for their African An-

imal fact file. Next week, we will be assem-

bling our fact files and then joining them 

together to make a class book!  In Maths, 

the children have been drawing their own 

number lines to add 1-digit numbers to a 

2-digit number and adding multiples of 

10 to a 2-digit number. Please continue to 

practise counting on in ones and tens at 

home from any 2-digit number. 

Next week,  in English, we  will start ex-

ploring our new text, Anna Hibiscus on 

Holiday. We will also be writing a descrip-

tion of someone from our own families. In 

Maths, we are going to be adding two 2-

digit numbers using a blank number line. 

If you would like to know how to help 

your child with this at home, please speak 

to their class teacher. In  Geography, the 

children will be learning about the human 

and physical features of a Kenyan village. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Autumn 2 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

 

 

 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Sophia D 

2Franklin:  Atharv 

2Newton: Noah 


